
Dear Amon: 

2 2 0 SOUTH STREET 

NEW YORK CITY 

October 14, 1942 

Just got back in to~m, and so have just 
seen your letter about young Amon and the editorial 
about Fop. 

I don't know what you need your 3on's 
looks and age for because with your acquaintance­
ship, you seem to have a hell of a good time any­
way. 

As for the editorial, it goes without 
saying that I deeply appreciate your sentiments 
and, of course, share them. We reran your editorial, 
as I thiM all of our papers did, a few days ago. 

Don't forget to let Lorelle and me lmow 
the next time you are going to be up this way. 

Best regards, 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Ft. Worth Star Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 
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